November 13, 2017

Dear Parents,

As in years past, St. Paul is going to
have another ornament raffle sale!
We are asking if all families could
donate a new Christmas ornament.
All ornaments should be brought in by Friday, December 1, 2017. All
students are encouraged to purchase raffle tickets in order to win an
ornament. Proceeds from the raffle will be donated to the St. Vincent
de Paul Society for their Christmas initiative. Tickets are 1 for $1.00
or 3 for $2.00. They will be on sale from November 15 to November
29, 2017. Tickets will also be on sale during interview night on
Thursday, November 23rd. The raffle will take place every day during
the week of December 4 - 8, 2017.

Thank-you for your generosity,

The Luke 4:18 Committee



